
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE RECREATION AND PARKS ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE FOR THE TOWNSHIP OF WANTAGE, HELD AT THE WANTAGE 

TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL BUILDING, ON    
SEPTEMBER 26, 2018 

 
CALL TO ORDER: 
Board Vice President Christy Tuper called the meeting to order.  
 
ROLL CALL: 
Present: Lorraine Card, Kathy Gorman, Christy Tuper, Warren Wisse.     
Absent: Greg Williams, Darryl Wuhrl.  
 
OPEN PUBLIC MEETING ACT COMPLIANCE 
Christy Tuper stated, “This meeting is being held in compliance with the provisions of the Open Public 
Meetings Act, Public laws of 1975 Chapter 231. It has been properly advertised and certified.” 
 
NEW BUSINESS  
Kathy Gorman made the motion to approve the application for use of facilities: 

            Application for field use: Girls On The Run – 5K 
            Woodbourne Park 
            All path areas of the park 
            November 6 
 Rain date:  November 13 
            Mentioned to all the sport teams using the park. 

Warren Wisse seconded the motion. 
Ayes: Card, Gorman, Tuper, Wisse.  Nays: None 
Absent: Williams, Wuhrl. 
 

  
 OLD BUSINESS 

Wantage Township 5K:  Christy Tuper stated it turned out to be an amazing day with the help from 
many volunteers from recreation and the teachers’ association.  She gave a big thank you to the 
McBrides for organizing 14 years of successful 5Ks.  Tuper asked that next year recreation help in 
obtaining donations toward the event. 

 
Wantage Day Fall Festival:  The Recreation & Parks Committee discussed final preparations for the 
Wantage Day Fall Festival that will be held on October 13th at Woodbourne Park.  
 
COMMITTEE MEMBER REPORTS 
 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
Lorraine Card made the motion to approve the August 29, 2018 minutes, Kathy Gorman seconded the 
motion. 
Ayes: Card, Gorman, Tuper, Wisse.  Nays: None 
Absent: Williams, Wurhl. 
 

  



OPEN PUBLIC SESSION 
Todd Fisher from Sussex Wantage Little League was in attendance to ask for details about the Wantage 
Day Fall Festival and setting up for their cornhole tournament.   
 
Sussex Wantage Little League discussed maintenance on baseball fields at Lott Road and Woodbourne 
Park. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
A motion was made by Warren Wisse and seconded by Lorraine Card.  
Ayes: Card, Gorman, Tuper, Wisse. Nays: None 
Absent: Williams, Wuhrl. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Nicole Dunn, Board Secretary 


